Welcome to Potter Park Zoo's Wild

Wanderers Club, where you can enjoy a
tranquil morning stroll while observing our

wonderful park! To ensure the best

experience and promote safety and respect,
we have established the following guidelines

that can be viewed below.

OPERATING HOURS

The club is open daily from May 1 to Labor Day, between 8
and 9 a.m. We ask that you exit the zoo by 9 a.m.

RESPECT AND CONSIDERATION

Please be respectful and considerate of our staff and the
animals as they prepare for the zoo's regular opening.
Many of our animals will remain off-exhibit during this
time.

EMERGENCY CONTACT

In case of an emergency, please call our public safety
team at (517) 230-3790.

ZOO BUILDINGS

For the safety and well-being of the animals and our
guests, the Feline & Primate Building and Reptile House
remain closed until 9 a.m. Please refrain from entering
these areas during the club hour.

DISPLAYING YOUR LANYARD

Upon arrival at the zoo, a member of our admission team
will check you in and hand out a badge and lanyard. All
club members are required to wear lanyards around their
necks while on zoo grounds. Lanyards will be returned
before exiting the zoo.

ENTRY POINT

Club members may enter the zoo exclusively through the
main entrance, which will be attended by our admissions
staff during the club hours.

HYDRATION

You can find refillable water fountains within the park.
Additionally, vending machines are available throughout
the grounds, though please note that the Savanna Cirill
will not be open during this timeframe.

RESTROOMS

During the club hour, only the restrooms near the AniMall
gift shop will be available. All other restrooms will open at
9 a.m. when the zoo officially opens for the day.
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ACCESSIBILITY

Potter Park Zoo welcomes wanderers of all
abilities! Our program is designed to bring the
community together in the great outdoors.

We are proud to offer accessible options for
members using wheelchairs and mobility
scooters. If you or a loved one needs assistance,
feel free to rent one of our mobility scooters or
wheelchairs to ensure you can enjoy the wonders
of nature at Potter Park Zoo.

WELCOME TO THE CLUB

We hope you enjoy your morning exploration at
Potter Park Zoo and embrace the opportunity to
engage with the natural world. Your adherence
to these guidelines ensures a harmonious and
memorable experience for everyone. Thank you
for being part of our Wild Wanderers Club!



https://potterparkzoo.org/plan-your-visit/

